LITTLE BLAKENHAM PARISH COUNCIL
ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH

Tuesday 19/4/16 at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall

Parishioners are invited to attend the Annual Meeting of the Parish. This gives
residents the chance to hear what the Parish Council has done in the last year as well
as to ask questions or raise concerns. All are welcome, so please come along and find

out what’s going on in the Parish.

1. Welcome.

2. Approval of the minutes of the 2015 Annual Meeting of the Parish.

3. Little Blakenham Parish Council — Chairman’s Annual Report.

4. Reports from District and County Councillors.

5. To discuss the impact on the Parish of the construction work associated with the
proposed East Anglian Three Windfarm. The Environment Agency has given the
opportunity for interested parties to make representations. Little Blakenham Parish
Council intend to make a representation and would like to include the views of
parishioners.

- Further information on the proposals and copies of documents are available from:
http:/infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/Eastern/East-Anglia-
THREE-Offshore-Windfarny/
www.eastanglia3.co.uk (the applicant’s website)
Paper copies are available to view at Mid Suffolk District Council Offices and Ipswich
County Library.

6. To discuss street lighting in the Parish. Suffolk County Council have told the Parish
Council that the majority of the street lighting needs replacing due to age. This will be
an expensive project and, before making any decisions, the Parish Council would like
to hear the views of parishioners on the number and location of street lights in the
Parish.

The new lights will be LEDs, which give much more light and are more energy
efficient. Similar lights have been installed in Bramford, opposite the Cemetery.

7. Opportunity for parishioners to raise any other relevant matters.

Wally Binder — Chairman Little Blakenham Parish Council




